
Memo for Facilities, Capital and Strategic Planning Committee 

From: Alpena County Veterans Affairs Office 

Subject: Renewal of Lease 

We are requesting approval for the renewal of the attached lease agreement for office space with 
Alpena Harborside, LLC.  This lease agreement is for 48 months and will commence January 1, 2023 at 
the end of our current lease agreement, and expire on December 31, 2026.  The monthly rate will 
increase to $811.67 from the current rate of $761.67 for a total increase of $50.00 per month.  This will 
be the 4th lease agreement for this space and the cost has only increased, including the proposed lease 
agreement, $85.80 over that time. The location of this space is ideal for the Veterans Office as it is 
located across the hall from the Lieutenant Colonel Clement C. Van Wagoner VA Community Based 
Outpatient Clinic.  Approval of the proposed renewal will allow the Alpena County Veterans Affairs 
Office to remain in its current location without disrupting any day to day operations.   




























